
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

OCTOBER 2024 

     Upcoming Events 
 Bills Day will be October 4th, 

11th, 18th & 25th! 

 

 The center will be closed on 

Columbus Day, Monday October 

14th for Staff Development. 

 

 The week of October 7th  is Fire 

Prevention Week! 

 

 All of the classrooms will be 

painting pumpkins for 

Halloween! Pumpkin money is due 

October 18th! 

 

 The center will close at 4pm on 

Halloween. 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Natalie from our Townline Road 

location! Miss Natalie has been with                

Bunny Bunch for over two years now and is 

one of those teachers that everyone just 

loves! She is very kind, caring, and nurturing   

to every single child. She takes such good care 

of the children and always makes sure that 

they are happy, safe, and having fun! We 

never see Miss Natalie without a smile on             

her face and we love how she helps make 

every classroom she is in a fun and happy 

place to be! Miss Natalie helps out in all of our 

classrooms and no matter which room she is 

in, she is extremely helpful and the children 

adore her. Not only is she wonderful with the 

kiddos, but she is reliable, hardworking, and 

always willing to help out extra whenever 

possible. We are so grateful to have Miss 

Natalie here at Bunny Bunch with us and 

know that all of the kiddos are too! 

Congratulations Miss Natalie!! We love you!!! 

Notes From 

The Director… 

October is sure to 

be a fun and busy 

month around the 

center! The 

children will be 

discussing fire 

safety, the 

change of season, 

and celebrating 

Halloween! 

We will be having 

a Bunny Bunch 

Spirit Week this 

month! Keep an 

eye on the 

calendar for 

special days the 

week of October 

28th! 

We’re excited to 

have our 3rdannual 

Trunk or Treat 

Event for 

Halloween! Forms 

have been handed 

out to all children 

and can be 

returned as soon 

as possible. All of 

the kiddos are 

invited to dress up 

on Thursday, 

October 31st! We 

are all very excited 

for a fun day! 

 

Happy October! 😊 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Christina & Sophia a very happy 

1st birthday, Lincoln K., Micaela, 

Carter, Cali, & Henley a very happy 

4th birthday, and Maisie a very 

happy 5th birthday! We would also 

like to wish Miss Jaylene, Miss 

Teagan, & Miss Leah a very happy 

birthday this month! We hope you 

all have a wonderful day!! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” 

of the month. The lead teacher will make the 

choice. Certificates and prizes will be available 

to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on 

growth and development, relating 

to others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 
 

INFANTS:       Jameson Sklarski 
 

TODDLERS: Jack Kreiss 
 

PRE-K 3:   Everly Bailey  
 

PRE-K 4:         Isabel Ewel 

                       Gianna Geraci 

                      Kellan O’Connell 

                        Esme Taylor 

          

   

 

 



 

Our theme this month is 

Our 5 Senses! 

The babies will have fun learning all about 

their senses this month by participating in 

various activities such as playing with 

kool-aid playdough, painting with 

pumpkin, and finger painting! They will be 

feeling different textures, smelling 

different smells, and looking for new 

things on our walks outside! With one of 

our favorite holidays at the end of the 

month, the infants will get ready to 

celebrate Halloween by decorating 

pumpkins and making fun crafts! We’re 

looking forward to a super fun month with 

the adorable babies!       
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

CHRISTINA & SOPHIA 

WHO TURN 1 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• The center will be closed on 

Monday, October 14th for Staff 

Development. 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks!  

• Every Friday in October is Bills 

Day! 

• October 28th is the start of 

Bunny Bunch Spirit Week! Check 

the calendar for each fun day! 

• The babies can bring/wear their 

costumes on Thursday, October 

31st  for our Hallowen Trunk Or 

Treat! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Jameson!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

We are thrilled to shine the spotlight on our adorable friend Jameson as this month’s                            

Star of the Month! At 17 months old and having been with Bunny Bunch for a whole year,                

Jameson has truly blossomed and is such a wonderful little guy. Jameson is starting to express 

himself more every day, proudly saying words like “daddy,” “sky,” and “more.” We love how curious                                   

he is and how much he likes to learn and do new things. He loves painting, and coloring, always with a 

big smile on his face! He also has so much fun playing with all of the toys. One of Jameson's favorite 

activities is pushing the toy cars to see how far they can go, and he enjoys stacking the toy rings to 

challenge himself. He brings so much laughter to our classroom with his funny antics and playful 

spirit. His adorable smile and sweet hugs make everyone’s heart melt! Jameson is always happy, he 

loves to play with all of his friends and is always spreading joy wherever he goes. His affectionate 

nature means he loves to be cuddled, making him one of the most lovable little buddies in our class. 

Thank you, Jameson, for bringing so much sweetness and laughter to Bunny Bunch!                                                                                  

We’re so proud of you and can’t wait to see all the amazing things you’ll do next!! We love you!!! 



Our theme this month is 

FALL FUN! 

 

The toddlers will be having lots of 

fun this month with their weekly 

themes, “Fire Safety,” “Colorful 

Leaves,” “Pumpkins & 

Scarecrows,” & “Halloween Fun!” 

Fire Prevention week, the new fall 

season, and Halloween will all be 

a focus this month as the toddlers, 

paint, color, sing, read, and play as 

they learn new things! They will 

continue with their daily Circle 

Time where they are having fun 

learning shapes, colors, letters, & 

numbers! We are looking forward 

to a fun month and are excited for 

our Halloween party at the end of 

the month! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, 

pacifiers, blankets and any other 

items your child brings in with their 

first & last name. Thanks!       

• The center will be closed on 

Monday, October 14th for Staff 

Development. 

• October 28th is the start of 

Bunny Bunch Spirit Week! Check 

the calendar for each fun day! 

• The toddlers can bring/wear their 

costumes on Thursday, October 

31st  for our Hallowen Trunk Or 

Treat! 

• Every Friday in October is Bills 

Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Jack!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 
We are so excited to celebrate our wonderful friend Jack as our Star of the Month!            

At just two and a half years old, Jack has shown incredible growth and has had so many 

great achievements, especially with his recent potty training—what a big milestone! This 

happy boy loves to learn and is always so excited to participate during Circle Time where he 

shows us all that he knows! Jack is not only smart, but also incredibly friendly and kind. He 

has a special talent for making friends with everyone in the classroom, and his cheerful 

greetings for our teachers always brighten the day. His sweet nature makes him a joy                 

to be around! We also love all of his funny and sweet stories! When it’s playtime, Jack                  

loves zooming around with his cars, building awesome towers, and playing with all of his 

friends. He also helps keep our classroom tidy by eagerly cleaning up toys, setting a                   

great example for his friends. Thank you, Jack, for being such a loving and helpful                    

friend. We’re so proud of you and can’t wait to see all the wonderful things you’ll do next! 

Keep shining bright!! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

Colors Of Fall! 

 

The month of October will have 

the Pre-K 3 kiddos focusing on the 

seasonal changes that are bold 

with color and lend themselves to 

meaningful experiences and art 

activities. The children will be 

learning all about the fall season, 

farm animals, fire safety since 

Fire Prevention week is this 

month, and of course getting 

ready for Halloween! We will be 

painting pumpkins, making trick-

or-treat bags, and making lots of 

fun and creative Halloween crafts! 

We will end this fun and exciting 

month with our Halloween Party! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Don’t forget to label all cups, blankets and 

any other items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks!       

• Buffalo Bills Days are every Friday in 

October! 

• We are asking that each child bring in a 

blanket for themselves for naptime. We 

will be sending them home at the end of 

each week to get washed. Thank you! 

• October 28thd is the start of Bunny 

Bunch Spirit Week! Check the calendar 

for each fun day! 

• The children can bring/wear their 

costumes on Thursday, October 31st for 

our Hallowen Trunk or Treat Event! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 3 Star 

of the Month, 

Everly! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

 

We are so excited to celebrate our amazing friend Everly as this month’s                          

Star of the Month! Everly is a bundle of sweetness and cuteness that brightens our 

classroom every day. Everly is not only beautiful on the outside but also radiates                    

kindness and love. She actively participates in circle time and impresses us all with her 

knowledge of colors, numbers, shapes, and letters, and she’s even learning Spanish!                     

Her enthusiasm for learning is truly amazing. This happy girl loves gymnastics and enjoys 

running around outside with her friends, showing off her energetic spirit. She plays                           

so nicely with others, always sharing and being a great friend. Everly’s helpful nature                      

shines through as she eagerly assists her teachers and classmates. In addition to her 

many talents, Everly loves to build, do crafts, sing, and dance. Whether she’s playing in the 

kitchen center or coloring a beautiful picture, her adorable smile lights up the room. Thank 

you, Everly, for being such a sweet and loving friend! We are so proud you and can’t wait to 

see what you’ll achieve next! We love you!!! 



 

Our theme this month is 

Fall Time Fun! 

 

September was a fun month full of learning and making 

new friends. The Pre-K 4 Classes have been doing a great 

job adjusting to new rules and routines and we are 

excited for another fun month! October is always an 

exciting month at Bunny Bunch! The children will start off 

the month by learning all about fire safety during Fire 

Prevention Month. They will then be focusing on the new 

season and the upcoming holiday of Halloween which 

brings so many fun activities to the classroom! 

Throughout the month, the children will be learning their 

letters, numbers, and shapes through many fun pumpkin 

and Hallowen crafts and activities. They will also be doing 

lots of reading, counting, writing, cutting, painting, singing, 

and playing as they continue to learn new things this 

month. The kiddos will be writing about pumpkins, 

matching pumpkin pairs, and even painting real 

pumpkins! We will end this fun month will our Halloween 

Party! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO    

  LINCOLN K., MICAELA, CARTER, 

CALI, MAISIE, & HENLEY 

WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Every Friday in October is Bills Day! 

• Please make sure that you are labeling 

your child’s water bottles with their 

first and last names. Thank you!       

• The center will be closed on Columbus 

Day, Monday October 14th for Staff 

Development. 

• Thursday, October 31st will be our Trunk 

or Treat Event! The children are to wear 

their costumes to school that day. If 

your child attends a full day, you can 

either send them in their costume and 

bring an extra change of clothes, or send 

their costume in for them to put on after 

breakfast! All UPK attend 9-11. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Stars 

of the Month, 

Gianna, Esme, 

Isabel, & Kellan! 

 

 

 

 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month! 

 

We are thrilled to recognize Gianna as our Star of the Month in Miss Kristen’s UPK class!                    

Gianna is doing an incredible job in class, consistently showing what it means to be a great role    

model. Gianna loves to participate in circle time and engages enthusiastically with every activity. 

Her intelligence and curiosity shine through as she eagerly learns new things. A true creative spirit, 

Gianna takes her time to color beautiful pictures and crafts, often making special creations for her 

teachers, friends, and family. Her smile brightens up the classroom, and her sweet, caring nature 

makes her a joy to be around. Gianna loves playing in the kitchen center and enjoys playing with the 

baby dolls, showcasing her imaginative play. Friendly and approachable, she loves having 

conversations with her classmates, making everyone feel included. Gianna’s maturity and constant 

positivity make her a standout member of our class. She always strives to do the right thing, 

setting a wonderful example for her classmates. Thank you, Gianna, for being such a wonderful 

friend and role model! We are so proud of all that you do, and we can’t wait to see the amazing 

things you’ll achieve this year! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month! 

 

We are excited to celebrate Esme as our Star of the Month in Miss Kristen’s UPK class! Since starting at 

Bunny Bunch when she was just 3 months old, Esme has been nothing short of adorable, always arriving 

in the most beautiful and fancy outfits paired with her radiant smile. Esme is sweet and loving, 

consistently sharing with her friends and caring for others. She gives the best hugs, and her warm 

nature makes her a cherished friend to everyone in the classroom. Esme is doing an amazing job in class, 

proving to be a great listener and a wonderful role model for her classmates. She is always so happy 

while learning, she especially loves participating in circle time. Her infectious smile brightens up the entire 

classroom all day long. Whether she’s coloring, playing with magnet tiles, or creating with playdough, 

Esme approaches every activity with enthusiasm. She’s also working hard on writing her name and is 

doing a fantastic job, showing her determination and intelligence. Esme’s sweet, kind heart makes her a 

joy to have in our class, and we couldn’t be prouder of her achievements. Thank you, Esme, for being such 

a wonderful friend and for bringing so much happiness to Bunny Bunch! We can’t wait to see all the 

amazing things you’ll do this year! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month! 

 

We are so excited to celebrate Isabel as our Star of the Month in Miss Lesley’s UPK class!            

Isabel has been with Bunny Bunch since she was just 4 months old, and we have loved watching 

her grow from an adorable and sweet baby into the bright, hard working, and still sweet, young lady 

she is today. Isabel is a super listener who always tries her best and is always doing the right 

thing. She loves being a teacher helper and consistently shows her willingness to lend a hand, often 

asking, "What can I help with?" This helpful attitude makes her a cherished friend to everyone in 

class. She is currently working hard on writing her name and loves participating in centers, always 

eager to learn something new. Isabel’s sweet smile and calm, cuddly nature bring joy to our 

classroom. Her love for hugs and her kind, caring heart make her a wonderful friend to all. Isabel 

enjoys imaginative play, whether she’s dressing up, zooming around with toy cars, or caring for her 

toy unicorns. Her creativity shines through in everything she does, and we love seeing her vibrant 

imagination at work. Thank you, Isabel, for always being so wonderful! We are so proud of you and 

can’t wait to see all the wonderful things you’ll achieve this year! We love you!!! 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month! 

 

We are thrilled to recognize Kellan as our Star of the Month in Miss Lesley’s UPK class!                      

Kellan is a such a happy kid, walking in each morning with a huge smile that lights up his whole  

face and sets a positive tone for the day. He has been doing such a great job in his new                   

classroom and is already impressing us a ton! Kellan is not only friendly but also a great listener                

who consistently does the right thing. He has a great love for learning and his intelligence shines 

through as he eagerly shares his knowledge with everyone. Kellan has already made friends with 

everyone in class! He loves to chat and share stories, bringing joy to all of us. His sweet nature 

makes him incredibly lovable, and he brightens our day with warm hugs for his teachers and                

friends. Kellan’s captivating green eyes are just as cool as his vibrant personality! Whether he’s 

racing cars, diving into art and crafts, or exploring new things, Kellan approaches everything                  

with enthusiasm and a love for learning. We are so proud to have such a kind, friendly and                      

motivated friend in our class! Thank you, Kellan, for being you! We can’t wait to see all the                 

wonderful things you’ll do this year! We love you!!! 


